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Dear Alumni, Parents, and Friends, 
 

The men of Sigma Nu at GSU (Theta Kappa Chapter) hope that this correspondence finds you well. 
 
The 2014-15 School Year has been a great year for our Chapter and we are proud to give you this update. 

By virtue of countless hours of hard work and a dedication to excellence over the last two years, Theta Kappa 
was named Georgia Southern University’s 2014-15 IFC Fraternity of the Year. In addition to this recognition, 
we were also awarded: 5 Star Chapter (the only IFC Fraternity), the Philanthropy Award, and the Campus 
Involvement Award (now two years in a row); last year we were awarded 4 Star Chapter (only fraternity on 
Greek Row), Public Relations Award, Campus Involvement Award, and the Most Improved GPA. Additionally, 
we were are able to donate an average of $10,000 a year to charitable causes, and enjoy a top social standing on 
campus. These noteworthy accomplishments would surely not have been possible had it not been for the 
continual support of our Alumni, Parents, and Friends. For that, you have the undying thanks of Theta Kappa 
chapter. On April 11, we initiated 11 new men into the Legion of Honor and in the fall we initiated 21 bringing 
our membership to 65 men, which is 30% larger than the average fraternity size at Georgia Southern. 

 
Moving into the next fall semester, Theta Kappa looks to build on our past success with a continued 

commitment to excellence in everything we do. We realize that the best way to ensure the enduring strength 
and continuity of our chapter is to recruit the right men to carry the new Theta Kappa legacy forward. That job 
never ends, we can never rest on our laurels, and we must continue to recruit the best and brightest men into 
our chapter. This is no small task, and it is for that reason that we ask for your help in building the future. 
Should you know a young man who you believe to be worthy of Sigma Nu, please take a few minutes to fill out 
the GSU Sigma Nu referral form on our website at:  http://www.sigmanugsu.com/membership-referral. If you 
know of a young man who would make a worthy Sigma Nu and is attending another college, please let us know 
as well and we will ensure it gets to the right chapter and to our HQs staff. 

 
Sigma Nu offers young men an unmatched fraternal experience during their years at Georgia Southern 

University, but also offers an unmatched experience as an alumnus. By referring a young man to our chapter, 
you will help enhance that man’s college experience, allow him to gain countless opportunities for leadership, 
help him make friendships that will last a lifetime, and help set him on a great path and future. We value your 
opinions, and pledge to hold your referral in the highest regard during our intake process. With your support, 
we are certain that the next generation of Theta Kappa will be the most outstanding thus far. 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to Zach Byrne, our recruitment officer. He can be 

reached at (478) 302-0628 or at zachbyrne96@gmail.com. You can also learn more about our chapter and 
recruitment at: http://www.sigmanugsu.com/become-a-sigma-nu or by poking around on our website. We 
need your assistance to help us build and sustain the future of our chapter! Thank you very much for your past 
and continued support of the chapter – we look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
The Recruitment Committee 
Sigma Nu-Theta Kappa 
 
http://www.sigmanugsu.com/rush-recruitment (Committee Page) 
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Fall 2014 Candidate & Initiate Class 

 

Spring 2015 Candidate & Initiate Class 

 


